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Monday 15th May 2023 

 

Dear Families,  

 

RE: Year 6 Pizza Express trip 

     

We are excited to share that on Tuesday 23rd May 2023, children in Year 6 have the 

opportunity to visit pizza express as an educational experience.  

 

During this trip the children will learn about food hygiene, pizza making and have a tasting 

experience. The children will be invited into the kitchen and shown how the pizza is made, 

and will get to make their own. 

 

This will be at the Bexleyheath Pizza Express branch. We will be traveling by bus and leaving 

school promptly at 8.50am for a 9.30am start, therefore we are asking that children arrive at 

school for 8.30am on this day, this will allow adequate time for pre-trip preparations. The 

children should be back at school to be dismissed at the usual time, we will of course keep 

you updated if that is not the case. 

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform.  Please make sure your child is 

wearing a suitable coat, and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. The children will walk to a 

local park to eat the pizza that they have made for lunch, children are invited to bring 

additional snacks to supplement their lunch should you wish. Children will then make their 

way home and will be back at school before the end of the day.  

 

Please given consent for your child to attend to trip on Arbor by Wednesday 17th May.  

 

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and carers; 

we are reliant on the support of additional adults in order for such trips to take place.  

Please speak to the Year 6 class Teacher if you are able to help.  

 

Thank you very much for your support, 

 

Mr Smith  
 
 

 


